
 

 

BOLNEY C.E.P. SCHOOL 
 

Church Lane, Bolney, Haywards Heath, West Sussex RH17 5QP 
Tel: 01444-881352   Fax:  01444-881047 

E-mail: office@bolneyprimary.school  
Web: http://bolneyschool.org.uk/ 

 
 

 

Headteacher: Mrs Lorraine Kenny, BEd Hons, NPQH 
  

 

             
 

22nd May 2020 
 

Dear Y6 parents, 
 
We hope that Year 6 can return to school on June 1st, we are so excited about seeing them. As 
stated in yesterday’s letter we will continually assess the situation, as Year 6 may not be able to stay 
in school until the end of the summer term so that other year groups can return, this is due to our 
restricted space. If this happens, we will endeavour to give you as much notice as possible. 
 
Mrs Burton will be teaching Year 6 all week, along with Mrs Halliwell on the children’s three full 
days in school. I have allocated Mrs Halliwell to the group so she can help support them with their 
emotional well-being and with their transition to secondary school in her role as our Learning 
Mentor. 
 
On Wednesdays and Fridays (the 8:30 to 13:00 days) Year 6 will not have lunch at school so they will 
need to bring in a good snack for their morning break, which will be a little longer than usual. 
 
We need to stagger the times that children enter and leave school – I have attached this 
information for you. 
 
I will send more information about returning to school next Thursday – this will include a video 
message from Mrs Burton, filmed in their new environment. The children will be in Willow 
classroom (which we have transformed), they will use Willow toilets and lunch play will be on the 
field.   
 
Please can you confirm that your child will be attending school from June 1st and if your child 
requires school dinners by completing this very short survey monkey: 
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/BYZ7Y83 - please be aware that maintenance of the survey 
monkey website is being carried out on 23.5.20 
 
If you have any questions please do contact us through the office email: 
office@bolneyprimary.school 
 
I hope you have an enjoyable half term. 
 
 
Kind regards, Lorraine Kenny 
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